
Na Gaeil Notes Monday March 16
th

 2020 
 
Club Activities Suspended    Due to the worsening situation of the Coronavirus in 

Ireland the decision has been taken both at national and local level to suspend all 
GAA activity, matches and training at club, school and county level across all grades 
and codes until March 29th  inclusive in the interest of public safety. It was the only 
option and the correct decision to take.  This means that all training, games and 
team gatherings from under 6 to senior level in the club are suspended indefinitely, 
as we all feel that when we get to March 29th that realistically this deadline will be 
extended considerably. We know that this will inconvenience all our members but 
drastic situations require drastic measures. Maintaining the health and safety of our 
members, volunteers, players, supporters and the wider public going forward shall 
continue to be of the utmost importance. 

Clubhouse    The clubhouse will be closed for the foreseeable future. This means 

that our Monday night bingo, Tuesday night lotto and Wednesday night card playing 
are suspended indefinitely as well as all other activities that normally took place 
there on a weekly basis. 

Personal Responsibility    As we are living in testing times we all have a personal 

responsibility to adhere to the government and HSE guidelines and ensure that we 
implement them fully. Hand washing and social distancing are essential if we are to 
keep Covid 19 at bay so we all have to play our part and we can fight this together. 
 
Our Community    It is important at this time that we are mindful of any vulnerable 
people living in our community. We should contact them by phone and if they are 
unable to leave their home arrange shopping and deliveries for them. Ar scáth a 
chéile a mhaireann na daoine. 
 
Sympathy    We offer our sincere sympathy to Ger Doyle on the death of his three 

aunts recently, Josie and Margaret Barry of Brosna and Maureen O’Sullivan of Firies 
and also on the death of his uncle Denis Doyle of Beaufort. May they rest in peace. 
We also extend our sincere sympathy to the Wallace family Ardfert on the recent 
death of their brother Tony of Kerins Park, Tralee.. Ar dheis Dé go raibh a anam 
dílis. 
 
Good Luck    We wish everybody well in the days and weeks that lie ahead.  It is 
important that we stay upbeat and support everybody around us. As the weather is 
set to improve there is no reason why we can’t get out for walks. We are very 
fortunate that there are many fine walkways and beaches in the vicinity. Stay safe 
and stay positive. 
 
Last Week’s Lotto    The draw for the jackpot of €4,200 took place on Tuesday 
evening last. Numbers drawn were 5, 23, 24, 28. There was no winner. €50 winners 
were Dylan McEneaney, Lisanearla and Marguerite Maunsell, Laurel Court.  €25 
winners were Ger O’Sullivan, Cahermoneen, Niall Foley, Gneeveguilla, Tom 
O’Connor, Oakpark Demesne and Mossy Kelly, The Kerries. The Lotto has now 
been suspended till further notice. 
 



Clothes Collection    There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil car 
park for use by all members of the public. 
 

 


